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Mr. William Burr 
National Security Archive 
1755 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W. Suite 500 
Washington, D.C- 20036 
Dear Mr. Burr: 

Your letter of 21 May 1990 requesting documents under the 
provisions of the Freedom of Information Act has been received 
in the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator. Our 
analysts will review your request, and we will be in touch with 
you and advise of any problems we have encountered, or whether 
we can search for documents without any additional information. 

Your request has been assigned Reference No. F90—0858 for 
identification purposes. 

. Sincerely, 
(b)(3) 
(b)(6) 

~56hn H. Wright 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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